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Masuda Funai recognizes that the rapidly changing coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic is a source of 
uncertainty and concern for all of us. The health and wellbeing of our team members, clients and community 
continues to be a top priority. We are closely monitoring the situation and following the guidelines and 
recommendations of the public health authorities.

We are committed to providing the high level of service you’ve come to expect from Masuda Funai. Our offices 
remain open at this time and we have taken numerous steps to protect our people, including eliminating all 
international travel and restricting domestic travel, requiring virtual rather than physical meetings, and 
prohibiting employees from visiting or working from other firm offices. Should it become necessary to close any 
of our offices, our attorneys and staff are prepared to work remotely.

Masuda Funai will adapt our business operations to continue to support the needs of our clients, as we 
navigate these challenging times together. We will communicate relevant updates to our plans and we 
encourage you to contact your relationship attorney with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your partnership.

George H. Kobayashi, President
Masuda Funai


